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SUMMER 2 – NEWSLETTER FOR PARENTS 
 

A seven-week half term to finish off a successful year. A reminder to label your 
child’s uniform and if the hot weather continues to apply sun-cream before school. 
Here is a list of some important dates; it is a very busy half term! 
Letters and messages on the app will be sent nearer these dates, please speak to 
your child’s teacher if any more information is needed. Thank-you for your continued 
support 
 
Mr Arnold 
Head of School. 

Welcome back to the Summer 2 Term.  

Important dates  
Please note the important dates for the Summer 2 term. 

Thursday 7th June – 6pm- Year 3 and Parents Reconciliation meeting. 
Friday 8th June – 9:30am School Mass in church. 
Saturday 9th June – Year 3 children make their first Reconciliation, 
Monday 11th – Wed 13th -Year 4 trip to Horton Gill 
Thursday 14th June – Class photographs 
Saturday 16th June – 5pm – Parish Mass and Year 3 receive their certificates – ALL 
WELCOME 
Monday 18th June – Book fair all week – (in the hall after school) 
Thursday 21st June - Year 6 party -6pm till 8pm 
Saturday 23rd June – 12:30pm -St Joseph’s Parish Fair and Promise Auction – ALL 
WELCOME – (see below for more details.) 
Thursday 28th June – Year 1 trip to Nell Bank 
Friday 29th June – 9:30am- Mass in church, feast of St Peter and Paul. 
Wednesday 4th July – Year 6 to their secondary schools. Transition morning –
children meet their new class teacher. 
Friday 6th July – Non-uniform day, £1 donation for funds for Amy Knowles, an ex-
pupil. 
Sunday 8th July – 10:30am Parish Mass at Our Lady of Lourdes Haworth – ALL 
WELCOME 
Wednesday 11th July – Keighley Catholic Schools Celebration. Years 3 to 6 will walk 
to Cliffe Castle for a Mass and picnic in the park. 
Thursday 12th July – 6pm – Year 6 play performance 
Tuesday 17th July – Sports Day – KS1 – 9:30- 11:30am      KS2 – 1:30 -3:00pm 
6pm – Year 6 play performance. 
Wednesday 18th July – Year 6 trip to Liverpool to see the Chinese Terracotta Army. 
Thursday 19th July – 9:30am Leavers Mass in church. 
Friday 20th July – 3:15pm – close for the summer  
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St Joseph’s School – Summer Fun Day and Promise Auction 
Saturday 23rd June 12:30pm in School  

The Parish of St Joseph’s and Our Lady of Lourdes invite you to come and let your hair down 
and have some fun at St Joseph's School on Saturday 23rd June. 

 
Fun things include Face Painting, Penalty Shoot Out, Pot Luck, Bouncy castle, Ultimate Lemons, 

Races, Tombola, and more. 
 

Also taking place is the Promise Auction. This auction gives you the chance to bid for things 
money can`t buy as well as prizes donated by local businesses and supporters. 

 
 

After School Clubs 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Film Club 

3:15-4:30pm 

Yrs 4-6 

Rainbow Room 

Mrs Mc 

Guinness 

 

 

 

Lego club 

Rainbow room 

Angie Crossley 

Year 2 

3:15-4:15 

 

Dance4Fitness 

Year5/6 

3:15-4:15 

Miss Crowther 

 

 

 

Football Year 6 

3:14-4:15 

Mr Garnett 

 

Karate 

3:15-5:00pm 

Hall  

 

 

 

 

Olympics 

Sportscool 

Yrs 2-6 

3:15-4:15pm 

 

Art Club 

Mrs Warke / 

Mrs Slater 

3:15-4:15pm 

Year 5-6 

 

 

Table Tennis 

Mr Chipman 

Hall- KS2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

Cricket 

With AJ – KS2 

3:15-4:15pm 

 
 

Year 3 – Reconciliation.  
We pray for the Year three children who are preparing for their First 
Confession on Saturday 9th June at 11am. Certificates will be given out at the 
Parish Mass on Saturday 16th June at 5pm. 
  
 
Change of address or mobile number, please let the office know, this is greatly 
appreciated. 
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Book fair will be in the hall from Monday 18th June until Thursday 21st 
June. This will be open at 3:15pm each day. There are a wide range of books 
starting from as little as £1.99. We hope the book fair will encourage children to read 
for pleasure whilst raising funds to buy new books for school. 
 

After 31 years at St Joseph’s school, Mrs 
Cummins, our fantastic Nursery nurse, is retiring. We wish her all the best, a joyous 
next chapter of her life and thank her for all she has given to St Joseph’s. 
 
We also say goodbye to Miss Humphrey. We wish her a very successful and happy 
future! 
    

   Over the summer break, Miss Wall and Mr Garnett will be married. 
We wish them a fantastic wedding day and look forward to the “new” Mrs Garnett 
starting her teaching career in Year 1.  
We wish Mrs Stoop and Miss Sharpe all the best for their wedding days too; they will 
come back in September as Mrs McCarter and Mrs Redman 
 
The staff and pupils of St Joseph’s School would like to wish everyone a happy and 
restful summer holiday. Thank you for your commitment and support this year!                                                 
 
New term starts – Tuesday 4th September. 
 

 
 

 


